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TO: Dr. Kent Mutchler & Dr. Dean Romano  
FROM: Kimberly Hornberg 
RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests  
DATE: October 7, 2020 
 
Dr. Romano, 
 
In accordance with Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants and Bequests, donations having a more than a 
$500.00 value shall be accepted by the Board of Education. 
 
An anonymous donor delivered a check to be donated to Heartland:   

• $500 for spending on new titles for our LMC. 
 
These new books will support Heartland in instilling a love for reading for our students for the 
2020-2021 school year. The total value of this donation is $500. I am requesting approval from 
the Board of Education, at their upcoming regularly scheduled meeting to accept these 
donations for the 20-21 school year to Heartland Elementary School from our PTO. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Hornberg 
Principal, Heartland Elementary School, Geneva #304 


